VIKING VALLEY
2025
LEAGUE SHOOTING

Viking Valley has a regular sporting clay league for 5-10 shooters per team as well as a 3-shooter
league. Teams shoot once each month, and have the option of shooting any time during the month by
reservation. Team members may make up league shoots as long as two or more people are present to
shoot. The regular sporting clay league begins May 1st and ends August 31st.

The 2024 5-10 person sporting clay league winners were:
A Class- Perham Pigeon Poppers; B Class- Grind ‘Em; C Class- Douglas

The 2024 3-person sporting clay league winners were:
1st Place- Gene’s Sport Shop; 2nd Place- For F*cks Sake; 3rd Place- Crooked Barrels

With 23 teams finishing in the 5-10 person league last year; we divided into three classes, and paid the top
team in each class that registered 5 scores each month. With 4 teams finishing in the 3-person league, we
gave out prizes for 1st-3rd place. Congratulations to the winners, and a big THANK YOU to all of you!
Prizes were given to the captains of the winning teams.

The MYSTERY STATION will be available again this year, for current month shooting only. If you
shoot for league twice or more in the same month, you may sign up again. We will close out each month

after the last day of that month, and the money will be awarded to the winner at the beginning of the
following month.

We will also be offering the “Blast the Birdie” Shoot and Golf League at Viking Valley Hunt Club and
Stalker Lake Golf Course. This is a two-person format, and this league begins May 1st and ends July 3 1st.
Please call Viking Valley at 218-747-2121 to register and schedule your shooting time, and call Stalker
Lake Golf Course at 218-589-8591 to schedule your round of golf.

With 8 teams finishing in the 2024 Blast the Birdie league, we divided into 2 flights. The 1st flight
champions were: Feet Down Waterfowl; 2nd Place: Emmaville; 2nd flight winners were: Over/Under &
Clay Hole Surfers. Congratulations to the winning teams, and thank you to all who participated!

Remember, these leagues shoot for fun, don’t require a huge commitment of time or money, and you and
your friends get out for some good times in a hectic world. It’s a beautiful course that offers enjoyment
for beginners and challenges for experts! There’s a flexible schedule and friendly atmosphere, so please
join us for some great shooting this spring/summer! Register now! '



